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April 
Greetings Legionnaires, Ladies Auxiliary, SAL & Legion R 

April  is here and I am ready for it.  Please come to the meeting and review the bylaws! 
Elections are coming up soon so if you are thinking about running for office. Thank you 
for everyone's support the past month! We aren’t done yet!  Thank you for everyone’s 
support of the honor flight! My contact information is listed below. Please don’t hesitate 
to reach out with any issues or concerns! I hope some luck comes our way this month! 

Hind Salah-Elgin - Commander Limestone Post 979 
Email address: bhelgin1109@gmail.com 
Cell number/Signal/WhatsApp: 309-357-0516 
ONE TEAM; ONE FIGHT! 
There are still members that haven’t paid this year's dues. There is still time to get those 
paid. The current membership for the post is goal 617, members paid 558,  New 
members 19, we are at  90.44% of the goal for the year. 

Please follow the new facebook page for current news and changes for the legion during the 
month. I have added a QR code at the top of the newsletter that will take you to our new page 
Riley Casey - Adjutant, Post 979 
 
About our 50/50 raffle every wednesday night at 7:00PM. We need more people to show up for 
the drawing. This will help the pot go up, and the more the pot goes up this will help the legion. 
Thanks,   
Raffle Chairmen Jim Getz 

LOUNGE 979 NEWS 
Hi everyone! Spring is here and I am ready for it. We have new daily specials at the bar. I tried my best 
to make sure there was something for everyone. Please stop in and check them out. We are still doing 
dinner in the kitchen for our members, every 1st, 3rd and last Friday from 5-7. Please sign up to 
volunteer if you are able. We are also doing bingo every Sunday from 2-4. We need people to help with 
calling and 50/50. So please help us keep our legion alive. We are doing all that is within our power to 
do so but it takes a village and we could really use our village to show up for us. Reminder we will be 
closed Easter Sunday so our employees can enjoy time with their families and we all hope you do the 
same. 

Sarah Johnson - Bar Manager, Limestone Post 979 
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Women’s Auxiliary 
We still have members who need to pay 2025 dues.  $50/yr 
or $150 for 5 years. 
Dates to Remember: 
 June 15-21 ALA Illini Girls State—Charleston, IL  
July 10 100% Membership Target Date— 
Department Convention July 10-13 Department 
Convention—Springfield, IL August 22-28 National 
Convention—Tampa Bay, FL 
April 12 lunch will be taco salad.  Lunch is 11:30-1 pm. 
Come out and play xtreme bar bingo every Sunday from 
2-4 pm.  Free to play. 
Check the calendar for upcoming events for our Post. 
Meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7pm 
 
Janice Gruber 
President, Auxiliary Post 979 

Post 979 A.L. Riders 
Thanks to all who helped serve and prepare for 
the St. Patty's meal, we had a long, but fun day 
and I didn't hear anybody complain about the 
great food. Congrats to our latest Shotgun raffle 
winner Dustin Gillespie, and we always have a 
raffle going, chances are available every Wed 
night. In April we will start seeing more bikes on 
the road, so please be alert as we begin to share 
the roads- we all want to arrive at our destinations. 
Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 
10th at 6pm, so come out and see  what we have 
planned for the upcoming months. Until we meet 
again, be safe. 
Adam “Ace” Smith 
Director, Post 979 ALR 

H    Sundays     11am - 9pm 
O    Mon Tues Wed Thurs 11am-9pm 
U    Fridays      11am - 11pm 
R    Saturday    11am - 9pm 
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